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Principal’s Message 
 

 

 

 

LAST CALL FRIENDS!!!!  
 

Renewal Applications are DUE!!!!  10/31/22 Secure your child/ren’s educational opportunity at Freedom 7 for 
the 2023-2024 school year. Without your renewal you WILL find yourself without a seat at F7.  WE WANT YOU 
ALL BACK!  Once your renewal is accepted it is EQUALLY important to go into your dashboard and accept the 
seat. All of this has to occur prior to the end of the day October 31. Do not wait until the last minute! DO it TO-
DAY!  Renew Here!  
 

THERE ARE 20 students who have not renewed… this is a huge number this late in the window!!! 
 

WE NEED YOUR PROMOTIONAL HELP!! Applications for NEW students opens November 1 through December 2. 
Please share this information with your neighbors, family members, and friends. We offer 54 spots in kindergar-
ten and 12 seats in 4th grade each year. We also have many seats peppered throughout all grades as students 
have moved or move over the summer. We steadily move through our waitlist, so everyone has a good chance. 
We offer tours for NEW applying families on many Fridays. They can sign up on our school website and learn 
more about our school!  Freedom 7 Elementary website.  
 

Head on over to the Mayhem on Minuteman Sat and Sun from 7-10.  Kids zone included! 
 

Have a spooktacular weekend! 

Kathy Lott 

https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family
https://www.brevardschools.org/Freedom7ES
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ADVOCACYROBERT D .  4TH GRADE 
 

 

L IFESTYLE  CHOICES

JACOB T .  6TH GRADE MS.  LAU
LIFESTYLE CHOICES

ETHAN B. 2ND GRADE

 

PARTICIPATION

GROUP ACTION:

ADELYN B .  6TH GRADE

HAYES B .  4TH GRADE

TAHRA K .  3RD GRADE

ATIA  C .  6TH GRADE

BRYNN B .  6TH GRADE

 
 

SOCIAL  JUSTICE

ARTHUR M.  6TH GRADE

 
 



Dear Parents and Families: 
 
Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way (YAY!). Choosing their books empowers 
kids and inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger Readers. And—as always—
every book they buy earns rewards for our school.    
 
Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from Oct. 31 to Nov. 4 in 
the CFI at Freedom 7.  The hours are 9 to 3:30 Mon., Tue., Wed., and Friday.  Thursday hours 
are 9-4:30. 
 
This year, say goodbye to cash and hello to eWallet—your child’s digital payment account. 
Before the Fair, set up eWallet for worry-free, cash-free purchases. Anyone can contribute! 
Share each child’s eWallet so friends and family can add funds and give your kids more books to 
enjoy. 
 
If you can’t attend the Fair, shop at our school’s Online Book Fair. All orders ship directly to 
your home; shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your online orders will also benefit our 
school. 
 
Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping: 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/freedom7elementaryschool 
 
The countdown to more Book joy is on! Catch you at the Fair! 
 
Happy reading, 
 
Lisa Enrique 
Media Specialist 
Freedom 7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Permission to reproduce this item is granted by Scholastic Book Fairs®.                      
©2022 Scholastic Inc. All rights reserved. 2580250 F22 • 2580301 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/freedom7elementaryschool


Are you interested in being a

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS GOOGLE FORM BY FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18: 
https://tinyurl.com/ycywt25s.
CHOSEN JUDGES WILL BE CONTACTED ON FRIDAY,
DECEMBER 2 WITH MORE INFORMATION.

FREEDOM 7 
SCIENCE & ENGINEERING FAIR 

JUDGE ON 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 12, 2023?

OR DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WHO IS?

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT KIRA HUGHES AT 
HUGHES.KIRA@BREVARDSCHOOLS.ORG OR ANGELA SCHOON 
AT SCHOON.ANGELA@BREVARDSCHOOLS.ORG

https://tinyurl.com/ycywt25s


Monday —  Day 3 

Tuesday —  Day 4 

Wednesday—Day 5 

Thursday—Day 6 

Friday—Day 0 

Oct. 31— Nov. 1 

Dear Teachers, Staff, and Freedom 7 Families,  

 
Thank you so much for your donations. We are still accepting canned goods, diapers, baby 
wipes, baby food, and children’s clothing.  Our goal these two upcoming weeks, is to collect five 
more boxes worth of these items. The students and families from Orange River Elementary 
School in Lee County, FL. will be receiving this generous dona-
tion from our Freedom 7 families and communities.   

Reminder: Last day for collection is November 10th, 2022. 

Until then, please keep sending those items in.  

Sincerely,  

The World Languages and Yoga Clubs.  

Family input is essential to the continued success of the IB Primary Years Programme (PYP) here 
at Freedom 7. We value your feedback, ideas, and questions! Please take a few minutes to com-
plete this short family survey. If you have additional questions regarding the PYP at Freedom 7, 
don’t hesitate to reach out to your school’s IB PYP Coordinators.  

 

Thank you so much!  

 

Your Freedom 7 IB PYP Coordinator Team,             

Jennifer Noe noe.jennifer@brevardschools.org  

Lisa Enrique enrique.lisa@brevardschoolsorg                              Click on the image above to access the survey! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEdB_PgpfVyFbaM6VGYAFAuygbl05yPm1mGK5PvTma4FUI5w/viewform
mailto:noe.jennifer@brevardschools.org
mailto:enrique.lisa@brevardschoolsorg
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEdB_PgpfVyFbaM6VGYAFAuygbl05yPm1mGK5PvTma4FUI5w/viewform




 
 
 
 
 
Dear Future Mentor, 
 
Thank you for taking an interest in mentoring a student at Freedom 7 Elementary School. 
 
You have taken the first step in making a life-long positive impact in a child’s life.  Did you know that the 
student you are about to mentor is 78% more likely to volunteer regularly and 130% more likely to hold 
leadership positions in the future? 
 
Dr. Mullins, the Superintendent of Brevard Public Schools, has challenged our school district to find mentors to 
serve the needs of our students, and you have stepped up to the challenge.  
 
Click on the links embedded in the topics below and you will find information about the BPS Mentor Program 
and everything you need to know to get started: 
 

• BPS Mentoring Program website that explains the BPS Mentor Process.  Includes five training 
video modules (approximately 35 minutes in total) and a short quiz. 

 
• Volunteer Application Website. Fingerprinting process. 

 
• Mentor Participation Agreement. 

 
• Sample Mentor Meeting Agenda. 

 
• Mentor Role. 

 
• Mentor Meeting Ideas. 

 
• Mentee Goal Setting. 

 
• Mentor Log.   

 
When you complete the Volunteer Application, Mentor Participation Agreement, watch the video modules, take 
the module short quiz, go through the fingerprinting process and notify Chana Speir, at District Security: 
speir.chana@brevardschools.org of the date your fingerprints were taken. You will be notified when your 
background check is complete and you will be eligible to mentor a student whenever needed.  When it is 
determined that a child needs a mentor, we will pair you with a student to mentor with that student’s parental 
consent. Thank you for considering going through the process, so that we have eligible mentors ready to call 
on whenever the need arises for any of our Freedom 7 students.  
 
If you have any questions about the BPS Mentoring Program at Freedom 7 Elementary, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at: deleon.yesenia@brevardschools.org. 
 
We are looking forward to having you on our school campus! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Yesenia “Jesse” De Leon 
Assistant Principal / School Mentor Coordinator 

https://sites.google.com/share.brevardschools.org/navigation/home
https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/NjE6ZW4tVVM=
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hsJt_tDblhAyvyVqp35W6yKEvSHR61Bn/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18EgqbQFJEJ7W5p6JsZyDJBVyEJHM8Y9F/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vB8Mj7_t2qPRoHXjzpy2H8daMsqVcJAG/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-uoLHVVHIUR2KdlQdnYac0XNeNNQ25WV/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1to3ndDctE_0Y_IoFKCQZBs-2bAcjL0v_/view
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1xRRkXiY7_5ke6yyqFcAS7gXUD1_IuouQ/edit#gid=928864356
mailto:speir.chana@brevardschools.org
mailto:deleon.yesenia@brevardschools.org
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